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Hauppauge, N.Y. – State Senator Lee M. Zeldin (R, C, I- Shirley) joined the team of Coca-Cola’s

Hauppauge facility this past Thursday, December 29, 2011, as they donated fifty cases of

Coca-Cola products to Island Harvest as part of Senator Zeldin's 2011 Holiday Food Drive

Competition. 

This generous donation came after Senator Zeldin contacted Coca-Cola and requested that

they participate in the Food Drive Competition. 



Senator Zeldin (3  from left) is pictured here with (from left to right): Coca-Cola employee

Tom Nicholson, his wife Diana and their two daughters, Mikayla and Arianna, Coca-Cola

Distribution Manager Chris Reilly, Manager of Institutional Giving for Island Harvest Stacey

Careri, and Coca-Cola’s Inventory Control Supervisor Waldo Suarez.
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